HNOLOGIES

T E(

Enabling Energy’s Future™

February 20, 2014

RE: PC10 End of Life Notification Update
Dear Customer,

As you are already aware, Maxwell has discontinued the PC10 product line and Maxwell is no
longer accepting any last time buy orders. We regret to inform you that Yeong Long
Technologies Co., Ltd ("YEC"), has decided not to continue manufacturing the PC10 products due
to insufficient future demand. However you may contact Tecate Group who will coordinate PC10
inventory for customers with future demand requirements.

Please contact Tecate Group for PC10 availability and supply information:

Tecate Group

7520 Mission Valley Rd.

San Diego, CA 92108-4400
TEL: 1-619-398-9700, ext. 727

Maxwell will not be responsible for Tecate Group’s product availability. We appreciate your
business and apologize for any inconvenience this product transition may have caused.

Maxwell Technologies, Inc.
3888 Calle Fortunada
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